
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Kneece, Matt <mkneece@sccommerce.com>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/26/2016 9:27:16 AM
Subject: RE: Today's releases

'We couldn’t be more excited that UST has decided to establish its headquarters in South Carolina. This $1.6 million 
investment, and the 59 new jobs it means for Greenville County, is a real reason to celebrate across the state, and we 
look forward to a long-lasting partnership with one of the newest members of team South Carolina.” 
 
 
From: Kneece, Matt [mailto:mkneece@sccommerce.com] 

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 9:11 AM

To: Symmes, Brian

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Today's releases
 
Brian,
 
Attached is the final version of the Michelin release, which we need to distribute at 11:00 AM per the company’s 
schedule.
 
The draft for UST Logistics is also attached, but we still need the Governor’s quote approved before we can move 
forward. We have to distribute UST at 10:00 AM this morning to correspond with an event the company is holding in 
Greenville County.
 
“We couldn’t be more excited that UST has decided to establish its headquarters in South Carolina. This $1.6 million 
investment and the 50 jobs they are bringing will have a positive impact on the whole state and especially the 
Upstate community.” –Gov. Nikki Haley [DRAFT QUOTE / TO BE APPROVED]
 
Please call me if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Matt Kneece
Communications Coordinator
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0595 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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